Ames Construction, Inc.
18450 E. 28th Ave.
Aurora, CO 80011
303-363-1000 © Fax 303-363-4101

March 23, 2017

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Attn: Peter Hays

Re: Ard Property Borrow — M-2017-002

Subj:  Inspection Report 20170302 — Technical Revision Delay

Dear Peter:

This letter is a formal request for additional time in responding to the Inspection Report filed on
March 2, 2017.

The original corrective action due date of March 20 was not enough time to obtain a notarized
agreement with Noble Energy, concerning their wellhead. We had come to an informal
agreement, but in order to have the agreement notarized, their legal team wanted to review it and
that has caused a delay in the response to the inspection report.

Please allow until next Friday, March 31, to respond to the inspection report. For the time being,
we will stay the required 200 feet from the Noble Energy wellhead.

Sincerely,
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